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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Lent Term 2022 Newsletter 21 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a wonderful week at St Mary's and we hope you all 

had an enjoyable half term. 

 

This week the children (and staff) thoroughly enjoyed the Two's Day 

Tuesday Challenge. Thank you to everyone who contributed coins 

for this. The children had fun seeing their long lines and tallest towers 

of 2ps,20ps and £2 coins.  

 

We would like to congratulate three of our children who made their 

First Reconciliation on Monday evening. If there are any other 

children who are preparing for their First Holy Communion, please 

let us know so we can pray for them on their sacramental journey. 

 

Information about booking your parents evening consultation slot 

have been sent out. If you have any questions regarding this, 

please do contact the school office.  

 

Today I have sent out information about our parent governor 

vacancy. Please do look out for this. 

 

Next week, we look ahead to marking the beginning of Lent on 

Wednesday. Fr David will be visiting us and leading a liturgy with a 

distribution of ashes. We will also enjoy world book day on Thursday. 

 

Have an enjoyable weekend. 
 

   Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

       Hope Food Club 

 

Term Starts 

Monday 21st February 

Term Ends 

Friday 1st April 2022 

Easter Break 

4th April – 18th April 

Upcoming Events 

3rd March  

World Book Day 

8th and 9th March  

Parent Consultations 

9th March  

The Big Sing Year 4 

22nd March  

Class Photos 

 

 

 

                              Two’s Day Tuesday 

 

               Two’s Day Tuesday 

 

 

 British Science Week 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

Our Two’s Day challenge was a huge success, Thank You all, in support of our 

PTFA we raised a total of £138.04 

Congratulations to you all – Enjoy your 22 minutes on the 

Adventure Playground. 

 
 

 

  

Tuesday 22/2/22 was a special day we all collected money 

for an extra play. We collected lots of coins and laid them on 

the ground and measured them with measuring sticks. 

‘Jayden Year 4 

I loved Two’s Day Tuesday because we got to help Mrs Curry 

lay the money on the floor next to the children and measure 

using metres sticks, it was so much fun. 

Anu Year 4 

The Hope Food Club is back up and running, 

if you would like further information, please 

call them directly on 01604 214300. 

 

Can You Help? 
 

During Science Week, the children will be working in the 

school grounds, experiencing the wonders of nature and 

developing the natural areas in the school grounds. 

We are looking for volunteers to come and work alongside the children. 

If you are free on the afternoon of Tuesday 15th and/or Thursday 17th March and would like to help, please 

give your name to the office by Friday 11th March. 

 

 


